
This drawing has been prepared for the purpose of illustrating the design proposals for 
the Liddell Road Phase 2 Development as submitted for planning approval.
This document is prepared for the sole use of The Mayor and Burgesses of the London 
Borough of Camden. Maccreanor Lavington Limited accepts no liability for use of this 
document by persons or parties other than The Mayor and Burgesses of the London 
Borough of Camden or for purposes other than those for which it was prepared.


